
Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission 
Legal Notice 

 
The Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission, at its October 13, 2021 regular meeting 
(held virtually on Zoom) amended the Zoning Regulations Sections 2, 3, 6, 8, 9, and 11 
to comply with the 2021 Legislative changes regarding outdoor dining, minimum floor 
area, and ADUs (Accessory Dwelling Units), appl. #PL-21-12 effective 11/01/2021. 
 
Dated at Bolton, CT, this 15th day of October, 2021. 
 
Adam Teller 
P&Z Chairman 
 

To be published in the Hartford Courant on October 19, 2021 
 


